Bubar, Patrice

From:

Patrice Bubar - Fyme

Sent:

Monday, May 11, 2009 4:58 PM

To:

'ed_heffern@blm.gov'

Subject:

Meeting in June to share schedules and processes

Ed - I wanted to follow up with you about the meeting we are proposing to organize in June between NRC staff and BLM State and some Field offices.

Several of the NRC staff will be in Wyoming for a site visit for the Jab/Antelope site the week of June 22nd.

As you had suggested - we looked at the feasibility of meeting with BLM in Cheyenne one day that week.

Would it be possible to meet in Cheyenne with BLM State (you, Pete Sokolosky) and BLM Field Offices on either June 24th or June 25th. Either of those days would work for us.

If you let us know - we can confirm and we will propose an agenda.

We are also trying to coordinate a meeting with Wyoming DEQ. We are planning that meeting for June 24th or June 25th so we will nail that date down once we hear from you.

Thanks for your consideration and I look forward to hearing from you. Please don't hesitate to call with any questions.

Patrice M. Bubar, PE, Deputy Director Environmental Protection and Performance Assessment Directorate Division of Waste Management and Environmental Protection - FSME U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 301-415-8125